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I have just completed a long overdue update of the Interpretations page of the Society 

website, see https://www.odonoghue.co.uk/projects/project-1/interpretations .  There is some 

new material and a lot of updated material, and I hope you will all take a look and browse 

through what is of interest to you.  Do let me know if there is anything you wish was included 

or if you see any errors. 

 

There is also a new privacy statement added to the Family Tree website for reasons explained 

in the statement - https://www.familytreedna.com/groups/o-donoghue/about/results.  I just 

looked and see that the system has been creative in varying the font beyond what it was 

supposed to be, and when I have enough energy to tackle that, I’ll get it fixed. 

 

We are delighted to continue to see new members join us and get new results of various 

kinds, including more and always welcome Big Y-500s.  I will review the details more 

thoroughly in my next report.  I’ve been holding up the publication of the Quarterly Journal 

while I’ve been completing my much needed revisions and update to the Interpretations page, 

so I want to finish this report so Rod can publish the July 2018 Journal before it’s August! 

 

I’m still looking for some assistance in managing the DNA project.  Perhaps some of the 

folks who have made inquiries will decide to toss in their hat and give it a go.  I’m always 

hopeful 

 

As Rod always says… 

 

Cheers! 
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